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MPLA Activities 

Attended MPLA Executive Board meetings and membership meetings during April MPLA conference 

Submitted NV news for MPLA newsletter 

  

NLA Activities 

Considering hosting a virtual conference in the fall 

 

Nevada Libraries 

Many Nevada libraries are fully open. Public libraries are offering summer reading programs in a variety 
of formats: in-person, virtual or a combination.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Luise Davis 

 


